From: Jerry Hubbard

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Deschutes River trail and bridge Senate HB 2027
Date: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 3:30:33 PM

Please vote no on this bill as it is another of Gene's special interest bills
that benefit a few homeowners on the Deschutes River while ignoring the
needs of residents and visitors in Bend.

The Bend Parks management has proven they are capable of listing to
residents regarding park issues. They do not need Gene's special interests
to block what could become a valuable asset in Bend.

Thanks,

Jerry Hubbard, CFM Retired, IFMA Fellow
541 390 9798
17065 Azusa Road, Sunriver, 97707
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